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Subject: Participation of the Universidad Complutense de Madrid in the European
Consortium coordinated by the EuroMediterranean Policy Institute (EMPPI)

Dear Prof. Dr. Roman Reyes,

We thank you for having invited the Universidad Complutense de Madrid to take
part of the European Consortium coordinated by the EuroMediterranean Progressive
Policy Institute (EMPPI) and we are very pleased and interested to respond affirmatively
to this invitation.

We feel particularly honoured to join a network of prestigious academic institutions
and we expect EMPPI can be soon recognised as a Centre of Excellence by the European
Commission.

The Universidad Complutense de Madrid will be very keen to contribute for the
activities to be devoped and for the further quality recognition.

Madrid, 21 November, 2007
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Lucila onz{ilez Pazos
Vice-Rector of International Relations




